
  

 
 

  

 

  

 

  

 

Tilston Parochial CE Primary School 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Kelsey Mort 

Website: www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk 

25th May 2018 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

It has been a very busy half term with many exciting learning opportunities 

taking place in school.  Please look on our website to see regular posts of all 

the great things happening in our school. 

 

 

 

 

 

I am delighted to announce that Mrs Berry is having a baby.  Mrs Berry will 

continue to teach until starting her maternity leave in the Autumn Term.  We 

are all very excited and looking forward to extending our ‘Tilston family.’  

Congratulations to Mrs Berry and her family! 

 

Our Robins and Housemartins enjoyed their trip to Chester Zoo in the glorious 

sunshine.  We enjoyed the meerkat talk,   

exploring the different animals and learning about the digestive system.  Our 

children behaved impeccably well and we  

were extremely proud of them all! 

 

  

 

     

  

                                                       

 

 

 

 

Sports Day and Summer Fair: 6th July from 1.30 pm 

 

Sports Day will take place on Friday 6th July and we aim to start at 1.30 pm. 

If the weather is looking uncertain, we will make a decision about the 

event at 12.00 pm and let you know via our text messaging service.  Don’t 

forget that the Tilston School Association will be running its Summer Fair 

straight after Sports Day so please do stay around for this fundraiser. Thanks 

in advance for your support. 
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KS2 Production ‘The Wizard of Oz: 10th July at 2.00 pm and 6.30 pm 

 

Our KS2 children are working very hard to prepare for their ‘The Wizard of 

Oz ’production. I hope you will be able to join us for one of the 

performances on Tuesday, 10th July at either 2.00 pm or 6.30 pm in the 

school hall. We will need to allocate tickets; there will be two tickets 

available per child for each performance. Please ensure that you have 

requested tickets by completing and returning the slip at the end of this 

newsletter.  Younger siblings will also need a ticket to attend.  We have to 

limit the numbers due to fire regulations.  Any spare tickets will be 

allocated to families who request extras and you can indicate this on the 

slip. We will need all the children to arrive at 6:00 pm for the evening 

performance. If you are bringing along your car, please park sensibly and 

be considerate of other road users and those living nearby. Thank you. 
 

Chess Club 

 

Mr Tindle has very kindly offered to run Chess Club after half term for pupils in 

Years 5 & 6.  The club will continue to run every Wednesday 3:15-4:15pm.  The 

club will finish on Wednesday 11th July.  If you would like your child to attend 

please complete the slip at the bottom of this letter to secure a place.  The 

overall winner for competition this half term is Joseph Haigh.  Well done 

Joseph and all other competitors. 

    

Personal Development Goals 

 

This week’s personal development goal is to Understand Others. Being able to 

predict how other people might feel is a part of emotional intelligence.  The 

skill of understanding others helps us predict what people might feel in a 

certain situation, but it also allows us to make sense of how people react.  

Well done to the following children who have demonstrated their ability to 

understand others. 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
YR Megan: quietly thinking of others when sharing and playing. 

Y1 The Robins: Demonstrating an excellent understanding of others 

through great behaviour on school trips. Y2 

Y3 Charlotte: supporting others with their maths. 

Y4 Hermione: helping others with their learning. 

Y5 Amelie: listening to others, showing attention. 

Y6 Savannah: listening first to others before trying to be understood. 

https://kidshealth.org/en/teens/eq.html


  

Our Star Hand Writers                            
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A special thank you to Reverend Jane for leading worship this week.  The 

children have been learning about Pentecost.  Reverend Jane kindly gave us 

a candle as a gift to symbolise the Holy Spirit and celebrate the Church’s 

birthday. 

 

 

 

 

 

Christian Aid 

 

Thank you for supporting our Big Breakfast event this morning.  

It was lovely to see so many families supporting us.  We raised £70 

For Christian Aid.  Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                Menu for week beginning 4th June 

Monday Sausage with potatoes and beans or veg 

or jacket potato with cheese 

Tuesday Minced beef pie 

or jacket potato with tuna 

Wednesday Award-Winning Roast Dinner 
Thursday Sweet chilli chicken with noodles 

or pasta in tomato & herb sauce 

Friday Fish & chips or omelette & chips 

Class Worship 

 

We would like to invite you to our 

Class Worship this term. 
  

Y5&6 Kestrels:  Friday 8th June at 

9:05am 

We hope you will be able to join 

us. 

 
 



  

Prayer of the week: by Joseph (Worship Leader) 

 

Lord Jesus, 

When your Church was born, you blessed it with a special gift, the gift of your 

loving Holy Spirit.  As we celebrate Pentecost, may we continue to love others 

by joyfully serving those who are most in need. 

 

I hope you all have a wonderful half term break and look forward to 

seeing you all on Monday 4th June. 

 
 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
Mrs Kelsey Mort  

 
 

 

I would like my child……………………………………………………….. 

Year……………… to attend Chess club on a Wednesday 3:15-4:15pm from 6th 

June to 11th July 2018.  I will collect my child promptly from the club. 

 

 

Signed…………………………………………………….. Date ……………………… 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Wizard of Oz: TICKET REQUEST 
 

Name of child/ren: ……………………………………….…………… 
 

I would like to request the following tickets: (please note that you will need 

tickets for any younger or older siblings who are not taking part but wish to 

attend). 

 

 Number of tickets 

required  up to 2 per child 

Additional tickets 
these will be allocated based on a 

first come first served basis 
Tuesday, 10th July  

2.00 pm (afternoon) 

  

Tuesday, 10th July 

6.30 pm (evening) 

  

 

 

Signed: ………………………………………… 
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